
Important Information Regarding Transition to New CLM System 

  

Monday, September 22, 2025, Marathon will transition to Sirion, a leading Contract 
Lifecycle Management (CLM) system designed to streamline the contracting process and 
enhance collaboration.  

   

What’s Changing:  

Sirion simplifies how MPC manages contracts by offering:  

1. Email Notifications – You’ll receive email notifications when a contract requires 
your review.   

2. Direct Access – Each email will include a secure link (active for 90 days) to the 
relevant contract or action item in Sirion.   

3. No Account Setup Required – There’s no need to create a Sirion account.   

   

Next Steps:  

• Add Us to Your Safe Senders List - Please add 
contracts@law.marathonpetroleum.com and 
sirionadobe_svc@marathonpetroleum.com to your address book to ensure you 
receive important emails.  

• Reach Out for Support – Contact your respective Supply Chain Contacts with 
specific questions or requests for assistance.   

• Note: Additional contract-specific information will be shared in follow-up 
communications.   

    

Sirion will improve Marathon’s contract management process, fostering greater efficiency 
and transparency. Thank you for your continued partnership!  
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